
 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents/carers, 

I hope you all had a lovely bank holiday weekend.  

 

Thank you all for your responses to the parent meetings. Teachers are currently 

sending out invitations for these to the email addresses you provided. Each 

session will be a maximum of 10 minutes in order to keep to the timetable for all. 

 

Trim Trail before and after school 

 

We have recently received a complaint regarding junior school children playing 

on the infants’ trim trail and gathering in groups on or near the playground, which 

some of the smaller infant children find distressing and worrying.  This culminated 

in an incident during the week when a small child was hurt with a stick and 

some of the children around were unkind. 

  

In order to keep both our children and the infant children safe and happy, if you 

are waiting for your child to come out of juniors and you have a younger sibling 

with you, they need to remain with you and not play on the Junior school 

equipment please.  We would again remind you that equipment in either school 

should not be used before or after school by any children, in order to comply with 

our school risk assessments and insurance policy, as they cannot be supervised 

by a member of staff.   We have reminded the children of this in school too.   

  

Likewise, if you are waiting in the Infant playground, please make sure older 

siblings stay with you and do not play on their play equipment.  If your child 

walks home alone or with their friends please do remind them of this, there is not 

reason for them to be in the infant school playground at all in some cases. 

  

We want to keep our children and families both at the Infants and Juniors, safe 

and happy in and around school and we know you will support us with this.   

 

Rob Slater 

Head of School 
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